
 
 
 
 
 
 

September - October, 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Pastor and Church, 
 
I pray this letter finds all of you dear people prospering in health, fruitfulness and faithfulness. I 
have not enjoyed good health for about three to four months. First, I developed a very painful 
back issue. I was treated with chiropractic care, weeks of physical therapy, and strong narcotic 
medicine. An MRI revealed a growth on my spine which obviously made surgery necessary. A   
compassionate friend, who is my Primary Care doctor, and a compassionate Surgeon arranged 
for surgery the next day after the MRI. A cyst was found on the spine with a nerve running 
through the cyst. Obviously, it was a delicate operation which caused some bruising of the nerve. 
My left leg and foot  are weakened, balance is affected and care to prevent falling is necessary.  
With exercise I am gradually improving.   
 
I was greatly blessed to recently present Grace Giving to two churches, one in Virginia and the 
other in Michigan. I have openings in my schedule and will rejoice at the opportunity to serve 
you and the Church. I will especially appreciate an opportunity to present the PNG Bible 
distribution project. 
 
Dot and I are very grateful for your prayers and financial support.  
 
Yours in Christ, 
 
 
John Halsey 
International Representative Emeritus, BIMI 
 
 


